



From: S J Blosse, Operations Bursar

T: +44 (0) 1344 444022, F: +44 (0) 1344 444006

sjb@wellingtoncollege.org.uk

Graham Varndell

ITQ

Alexandra Court

The Moors

Thatcham

Berkshire

RGI9 4WL

11th November 2013

Dear Graham,

The Wellington College firework spectacular on Saturday was a tremendous success. We had the biggest crowd on record, and hope that this will result in a large donation to the local and college charities. As yet we are still counting the money, so I'm not yet in the position to indicate how much has been raised.

We'd like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous contribution and hope you will continue to support his event in the future.

Yours sincerely

Steve Blosse

Operations Bursar